

Thomas of

October 11, 2013

Mr. Dave Kugler Critter Catchers, Inc. 2800 Scenic Meadows Dr. Ortonville, MI 48462-8933

Dear Dave,

Thank you for contributing to Make-A-Wish® Michigan. Your spirit of giving ensures that children with life-threatening medical conditions will be given the joy and happiness that comes with receiving their one true wish. Your gift of \$1,200.00 will help to further the important work of our organization and help grant wishes.

Make-A-Wish Michigan has granted more than 7,500 wishes to children with life-threatening medical conditions since 1984. With your support, we look forward to granting the wishes of hundreds of additional children in the year ahead.

Each wish is a unique reflection of a child's imagination – whether to shop in Paris, to go on an Alaskan Cruise or to meet the Detroit Red Wings– we ensure that their heartfelt dreams become realities. These experiences provide a much needed respite for our courageous children and their families.

We remain committed to our goal to reach every eligible child in Michigan with a joyful wish experience. You are an important part of this goal, and we are so grateful for your generous support of our mission.

Thank you for contributing to Make-A-Wish Michigan and for helping us grant wishes to Michigan children and their families.

With appreciation,

Karen Davis

President and CEO

This letter serves as an acknowledgement of your contribution for tax deduction purposes. We have not provided you with any good or services in exchange for this contribution.